
  

 
 
         

    23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Rescheduled Cameron Art Trip to Sevenoaks Kaleidoscope Gallery (in Library) on 1st March 2024 
 
Cameron Class are proud to advise that their painted landscapes are being displayed alongside the Samuel 
Palmer Exhibition at the Sevenoaks Kaleidoscope Gallery (within Sevenoaks Library) from 12th January to 12th 
March. 
 
I have arranged to take the children to a private viewing of the exhibition and a free art workshop on Friday 1st 
March from 10.30 – 12.30am. 
 
We will take the train from Shoreham at 9.45am and walk up to the library in Sevenoaks, returning on the 
12.52pm train which means we will be back at school for the afternoon teaching session.  
 
On the day, children will need to bring a nut-free packed lunch plus their water bottle as they will eat lunch 
before leaving Sevenoaks. They should wear smart school uniform and bring a warm coat and school cap.  
 
The cost of this event is £2.50 per child which has already been paid by most parents – please check Scopay 
and pay if you have not already done so. 
 
You have already completed a consent form for this event which gave permission for your child to attend and 
for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs G. Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 
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